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Teacher in the spotlight… 
MISS SPIVEY

I started reading this book 
during the holidays, after 

seeing it recommended on 
Twitter. It is absolutely 

great so far and has given 
me lots of ‘WOW! I had not 
thought of that moments!” 

Autumn 1 2021

Who is reading what?
Year 1- Funnybones & Hospital dog
Year 2- Walk in LondonYear 3- UG- Boy genius of the Stone Age

Year 4- Romans on the rampageYear 5- The great rocket robbery Year 6- Kaspar the prince of cats

Make sure you check out our virtual 
library  on our school website, 
where there are lots of audiobooks 
for you to listen to. Enjoy!

Welcome to our 
very first reading 
newsletter. In here,
each half term, 
you will find lots 
of information
 about the books we are 
reading in school, tips for 
home reading and 
school library updates. 
We hope you enjoy it. 
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Why not visit Bramley library? It is 
open Monday to Friday 10am to 
4pm and Saturday 10am to 1pm

Library lunchtimes:

Tuesday- Years 1,2,3

Thursday Years 4,5,6

Please look out for your Bug club login coming 
home this week. It will have books selected just  for 
you by your teacher. Parent support with this can 
be found on our school website. 

Do you want to win the reading raffle? 

Could you be ‘Reader of the week’? 

PLEASE ENSURE you are reading at home at 

least three times each week and your reading 

record and book are in school EVERY DAY!


